



Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and Acting Commissioner of Metropolitan Police Meeting, 20 June 2022

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime Sir Stephen House – Acting Deputy Commissioner

Supported by: Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC Helen Ball – Acting Deputy Commissioner

1. Rebuilding Trust and Confidence

There was a discussion of the MPS's review of its handling of investigations into complaints of sexual misconduct and domestic abuse against its officers and staff, and the key areas of learning identified.

2. Football Violence

The Acting Commissioner noted the increase in violence being seen at football matches and there was a discussion of actions that can be taken to help to address this.

3. Operational Update

The Acting Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.
